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School Newsletter – 4th March 2020 Term 1 Week 6  
 

 
Our Meet the Teacher evening was well attended and provided parents with valuable 
information about school and class routines. I enjoyed catching up with many parents 
throughout the evening. Thank you to all those who attended and thank you to the 
teaching staff for the work that goes into preparing for these events. 
 
Last week’s swimming carnival was another great success. Our students represented 
themselves and their respective sports houses with enthusiasm and pride.  They also 
demonstrated what it means to be a student at Rose Bay PS.  I have received lovely 
feedback from the pool and staff.  Well done!  Thank you to the staff who coordinated 
and organized the day.  Carnivals are a big commitment, but well worth the effort.  
 
The P&C comedy night fundraiser is on 21st March. 
Did you know you can start bidding on prizes now? 
Auction prizes include holiday accommodation in 
New Zealand, paintings.….so if you are unable to 
attend, you can still contribute by making a 
donation or making a bid. Take a look -
www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020  
 
Finally, school photo days are coming up.  Further information follows. 
 
 
School Photographs 
 
School photographs are scheduled to be taken by Advancedlife on Tuesday 10th March 
(sibling, leaders, band, violin and Yr6) and Tuesday 17th March (all classes K-5 and 
portraits). 

 
Please order and pay online before photo day for all 
photo orders. 
 
Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be 
placed securely online at www.advancedlife.com.au  
using our school’s unique 9 digit code:  E5R F6Z DA9  

 
Sibling photographs will only be taken if an online order has been placed. All sibling orders 
must be in by Sunday 8th March. 
 
Should you have any queries concerning school photographs or online ordering, please 
direct them via email to enquiries@advancedlife.com.au 
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Diary Dates 
 

MARCH 
Wednesday 4  
Zone Swimming Carnival 
2M & 2D Vaucluse House Excursion 
Thursday 5 
2T & 2B Vaucluse House Excursion 
Friday 6 
1H & 1K Vaucluse House Excursion 
Tuesday 10 
Photo Day 
Wednesday 11 
Y6 State Parliament Excursion 
Tuesday 17 
Photo Day 
Saturday 21 
P&C Comedy for a Cause Night 
Monday 23 - Thursday 26 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Tuesday 31 
PSSA Winter Trials 
 
APRIL 
Wednesday 1 
PSSA Winter Trials 
Thursday 2 
Y5 Rocks Excursion 
Kindy Grandparents‘ Morning  
Friday 3 
PSSA & School Sport conclude 
Thursday 9 
Last Day of Term 1 
 
TERM 2 
Tuesday 28 
Term 2 commences 
Thursday 30 
Y3-6 Cross Country 
 
MAY 
Tuesday 5 
YSafe sessions YK-6 
Thursday 7 
P&C Mother’s Day Disco 
Monday 11 - Tuesday 19 
NAPLAN Y3-6 
 
 

ORDER NOW go to www.advancedlife.com.au and enter the code 
E5R F6Z DA9 

http://www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020
http://www.advancedlife.com.au/


 

Happy and 

Healthy Hands 

 hum 

water 

clean 

The students at Rose 

Bay Public are being 

‘Germ Busters’. They 

have been learning how 

to carefully wash their 

hands to the tune of 

‘Happy Birthday’. 
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P&C News 

Our Comedy for a Cause adult fundraiser on Saturday 21 March is fast approaching.  Purchase your tickets at: 
www.comedyforacause.net/RBPS    
 
Visit our auction site to start bidding on some of 
our awesome prizes - 
www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020  

 
 
The more prizes we collect the more money we will raise for our school.  
(Please note that we cannot accept 2nd hand goods.) 
 
As a guide, could you please donate the following: 
 
Year K – bottles of alcohol 
 
Year 1 – movie and book vouchers 
 
Year 2 – toys and boardgames suitable for ages 6 – 8 
 
Year 3 – restaurant, café and food vouchers 
 
Year 4 – beauty products and beauty vouchers 
 
Year 5 – sports, activity and experience vouchers 
 
Year 6 – boardgames suitable for ages 9 - 12 
 
Please drop items at the school office ASAP but no later than 12 March. 
 
 
Please check back regularly as we will be loading more amazing prizes. 
 
If you have a current RSA certificate, please let us know as we’d love 
your help behind the bar. 
 
For any questions, please email rosebaypc@gmail.com 

 
 
Second-hand Uniform Shop  
 
Donations 
Thank you to all our families who have donated second hand uniforms in Term 1. We love to receive clean clothing in good used condition 
(no rips or tears). Unfortunately, we cannot take receipt of school bags, school shoes or any non-official uniform items. We are however, 
looking for donations in sizes 4, 5 and 6 (for younger students). We'd also love to receive netball dresses. 
 
Volunteers 
The Second-Hand Uniform Shop is run by volunteer parents on behalf of the P&C. 
We are looking for mums and dads who would be willing to help out once a week 
or once a fortnight. We're open Monday afternoons 3.00pm - 3.45pm and 
Wednesday mornings 9.00am - 9.45am. Please drop in if you can help out, even 
if it's only for a term or two! 
 
Recycling 
When we receive bulk deliveries of uniforms we cannot sell, we either place the 
items in the free uniforms box (help yourselves!) or take clothing to H&M to be 
recycled.  
 
RBPS Band Shirts and House Ts 
We have lots of RBPS band shirts and House T-shirts available. 

 

Uniform Shop & 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop 

Opening Hours:  
Mondays 2:30 - 3:30pm 

Wednesdays 8:45 – 9:45am 

http://www.comedyforacause.net/RBPS
http://www.airauctioneer.com/comedy-cause-2020
mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com
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Grandparents’ Morning 

Save the date for Kindergarten Grandparents’ morning 2020, a wonderful 
opportunity for grandparents to visit classrooms and participate in learning with 
their grandchildren starting school this year. 

Our Kindergarten Grandparent’s Morning will be held on Thursday 2 April 
commencing at 9.30am. 

Year 6 2020 Moving into Year 7 2021 

A form has gone home to all Year 6 parents, requesting you to indicate your child’s intended high school for 2021. Please look out for this 
form in your child’s bag or follow this link https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-
school/media/documents/Moving_into_Year_7_in_2021.pdf 

Supervision Before and After School 

The safety of all students is paramount at all times.  This includes before and after school.  Please be 
reminded that teacher supervision in the playground starts at 8.50am each morning unless it is for a specific 
activity.   

In the afternoons, we ask that all children leave the playground at 3.20pm and do not remain to play on 
the school grounds or on the equipment.  Thank you for your support 

Handwashing and Hygiene 

At Rose Bay Public School, we regularly remind children of the importance of 
handwashing and good hygiene.  Here is one of the posters that we currently 
use to encourage good handwashing practice.  You may wish to use this with 
your children at home also. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/Moving_into_Year_7_in_2021.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/Moving_into_Year_7_in_2021.pdf


RBPS 2020 Swimming Carnival 

Our swimming carnival was held at Botany Aquatic Centre on Monday 24th February. All students had the 
opportunity to participate in a variety of races including freestyle, backstroke, breaststroke and butterfly. 
The carnival was a wonderful day for everyone involved including children, staff and the many parents who 
gave up their time to come along and support the event.  

The day was a success thanks to the efforts of both our exceptional teachers and our very well spirited 
students. Well done and thank you all.  Thanks must also go to our sports captains for their organisation and 
participation throughout the day. 

Well done to EVERY student who got in the pool for one or many events. Every time you did so, you received a 
point for your house! Congratulations to the swimmers listed below.  Places are decided on the fastest times 
over ALL heats, not individual races. Well done to Phillip House for having the highest overall score on the 
day. 

Sports Committee 

EVENT 1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 
Girls Open 100m Freestyle Elizabeth B-B Ruby D 
Boys Open 100m Freestyle Jayden F Harry R Joe M 
Girls 8 yrs 50m Freestyle Mathilda B Madison K Maddox H 
Boys 8 yrs 50m Freestyle Beau C Tim K Tomer H 
Girls 9 yrs 50m Freestyle Elizabeth B-B Sienna S Alina M 
Boys 9 yrs 50m Freestyle Asher E Marcus M Will C 
Girls 10 yrs 50m Freestyle  Miranda W Fia C Indi W 
Boys 10 yrs 50m Freestyle Charlie B Charlie R Adam S 
Girls 11 yrs 50m Freestyle Lily K Rachel W Coco L 
Boys 11 yrs 50m Freestyle Greg C Blake S Noah S 
Girls 12 yrs 50m Freestyle Bronte C Abigail S 
Boys 12 yrs 50m Freestyle Jayden F Joe M Harry R 
Girls Junior Breaststroke 50m Elizabeth B-B Sienna S Meisha H 
Boys Junior Breaststroke 50m Charlie B Charlie R Lucas M 
Girls 11 yrs Breaststroke 50m Rachel W Matilda T Lily K 
Boys 11yrs Breaststroke 50m Blake S Noah S Isaac L 
Girls 12 yrs Breaststroke 50m Abigail S Bronte C Lilah R 
Boys 12 yrs Breaststroke 50m Jayden F Harry R Joe Mo 
Girls Junior Backstroke 50m Elizabeth B-B Alina M Fia C 
Boys Junior Backstroke  50m Charlie B Jensen L Duarte V 
Girls 11yrs Backstroke 50m Lily K Coco L Rachel W 
Boys 11yrs Backstroke  50m Greg C Oliver B Zane R 
Girls 12 yrs Backstroke  50m Bronte C Abigail S Chloe M 
Boys 12 yrs Backstroke  50m Jayden F Charlie C Joe M 
Girls Junior Butterfly 50m Elizabeth B-B Sienna S Emma R 
Boys Junior Butterfly 50m Charlie B Jonah B Charlie R 
Girls 11 yrs Butterfly 50m Hayley K Suraya R-K 
Boys 11 yrs Butterfly 50m Blake S Rafi V Noah S 
Girls 12 yrs Butterfly 50m Bronte C Abigail S Azure B-G 
Boys 12 yrs Butterfly 50m Jayden F Charlie C Harry R 



The Children in 

Kindergarten have met 

Gaby Get Along. 

The social and emotional wellbeing 

program called, ‘You Can Do It!’ is being 

taught at Rose Bay Public School.  It is a 

Personal Development and Health 

program that focuses on the social and 

emotional wellbeing of students. 

They have had fun making 

new friends and catching up 

with old friends. 

They love working and 

playing with their friends. 

Co-operation 

    Caring 

Working 

together 

Playing    

together 

Gaby Get Along visits 

Kindergarten 

Friendships 

Sharing 

Fun 

Getting along 







ROSE BAY COMMUNITY NEWS 

DISCLAIMER: The services listed are for information purposes only and do not reflect an 
endorsement or recommendation by Rose Bay Public School. 

https://my.codecamp.com.au/camp/venue/6471?utm_source=school&utm_campaign=rosebay
https://www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/events
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